
PG&E Flex Alert

California ISO declared a statewide Flex Alert for Saturday
5th through Monday September 7th due to a statewide Heatwave.
We are encouraging customers to conserve energy from 3 pm to 9
pm

Radio  Amateurs  please  check  condition  of  batteries  and
alternative power sources

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2556

